
KEEP	NATURE	CLEAN 

 
  
Littering is one of today's major challenges. Along Kongsfjordelva, like other salmon 
rivers, this has been a problem for many years. Garbage left behind by fishermen is 
also a threat to birds and animals. 
  
Keep in mind that disposable barbeceue grills, empty beer/soda cans and bottles 
must be disposed properly. This also applies to fishing lines, plastic packaging etc. 
  
 

 Bring all your litter back home or to a container. 
 Do not clean the fish by the river.  
 It is not allowed to shed green wood. Use firewood or fallout trees. Use 

existing fireplaces only. 
 Tenting must take place away from the riverside and popular fishing 

spots. 
 

 Report to the river guard - 99375118 if you observe littering along the river. 
  
 
Let 2018 be the year of pure nature experiences – keep the river clean! 
	


